
Product recall.
2 Tesco Free From 250g meal kits:

Sweet & Sour and Katsu Curry  

 
Date of recall: 25/03/25 

Product batches affected

What you should do

Contact details

We’re recalling various date codes of 2 
Tesco Free From meal kits: Sweet & Sour 
and Katsu Curry. This is due to the 
presence of soya, which isn’t listed on the 
label. This could be a health risk to people 
with a soya allergy. 

Tesco Free From Sweet & Sour Meal Kit 
250g 
 

Affected batch codes: all dates up to and 
including 19/05/25 



Tesco Free From Katsu Curry Meal Kit 
250g 



Affected batch codes: all dates up to and 
including 12/12/25

If you’ve bought an affected product and have an allergy to soya, please don’t eat it. 
Instead, return it to a Tesco store where a full refund will be given. No receipt is 
required. Use our store locator to find your nearest UK Tesco store.

If you need more information, please contact Tesco Customer Services on .0800 505 555

https://www.tesco.com/store-locator/
https://0800 505 555

